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5th November 2018 

 

 
 

Friday 16th November 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This year, for ‘Children in Need’, two of our Year 6 pupils would like to organise a Bring and 
Buy Sale. This will be held in the hall on Friday 16th November to raise money for the ‘Children 
in Need’ Appeal.   
 
We would be grateful if your child could please bring into school any unwanted books, toys 
and games prior to 16th November. On the day of the sale your child will need to bring money 
in a named purse or envelope if they would like to make a purchase. All classes will be given 
an opportunity to look at the stalls during the afternoon. 
 
The success of this event will depend heavily on contributions so please support us. 
 
Many thanks. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Sue Goodsell 

  
Mrs S Goodsell 

Headteacher 
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